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Turning a Test into a Testimony One Wagon at a Time

Jacy’s Wagons

Note from Jacy:
Hi everyone!  April has been super busy so far 
and we aren’t even halfway through yet!  This 
month is our Bluegrass and Food Truck festival 
on April 13th and I am so excited to see the 
outcome of  our committee's hard work!  As of 
now we have shipped 57 wagons and are still 
trucking right along. I am so amazed at how far 
we have come and can only imagine where we 
will  be in the next couple months. During this 
next week please keep us and our organization 
in your prayers that we can show God’s love to 
these babies and their families.

April 13th
Pickin’ in the Park
Jacy’s Wagons Food 
Truck/Bluegrass Festival
Michie City Park
10 - 3
 Food, Fun
and lots of Music
100% of the proceeds go to 
purchase wagons for the babies of 
St. Jude and those dealing with 
childhood illness and cancer.

Executive Board Members:
Jennifer Raburn, President, (662)664-2547
Jacy Raburn, Vice President (731) 610-9406
Tasha Barnett, Secretary (662) 664-3305
Kelly Broadway, Treasurer (731) 267-1470

Mail donations to:
Jacy’s Wagons
PO Box 355
Michie, TN 38357

43 Shipped

57
Requested

2024 YTD

July 1st - August 1st
Little Caesar’s Pizza Kit

Fundraising Event
Stock up for Back to 

School



Mykelti is celebrating her 5th birthday this month cancer free after a 15 month battle 
with Stage IV/V Bilateral Diffuse Anaplastic Wilms Tumor (kidney cancer)! Her journey 
started in Australia where her dad was stationed with the US Navy. After spending 6 
weeks receiving chemotherapy in Adelaide, South Australia (a 6 hour plane ride away 

from her home in Darwin, Northern Territory), Mykelti and her mom made the long trip 
back to the US to seek treatment at St. Jude in Memphis, Tennessee. Her dad and 

brother followed six weeks later, just in time for her surgery where they removed her 
entire left kidney and 20% of her right kidney. She underwent 13 rounds of radiation 

and received 17 chemotherapy cycles. Her favorite statistic to tell everyone is that she 
received 112 doses of chemo. Now, two months since her last doses of chemo, she is 
playing baseball, making up for lost time with her brother, exploring her new home in 
Gulfport, MS, and patiently waiting for her dad to return home from deployment late 

this summer. She is excited to get back into ballet, gymnastics, and swimming, and can’t 
wait to try the piano! We’re all super thankful for St. Jude and to Jacy’s Wagons for 

making our days easier while in treatment! We were able to pass on our wagon to a 
family in Mykelti’s clinic who wouldn’t otherwise have the means to purchase a wagon. 
We hope it brings their family as much joy and peace of mind as it did for us during 

those long weeks and months! We’re excited to be on the ‘other side’ of treatment and 
we hope to read more success stories from all of the Jacy’s Wagons families! We’re 

sending much love, luck, and good vibes for everyone reading this newsletter and around 
the world. 

Respectfully,
Kimberley Eldred


